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Last Chance to Save !  Annual Payment Option  

 St. Vrain Sanitation District authorities are calling on the 
community to remain vigilant and report any suspicious activity 

related to illegal dumping in the sewer system. Any tips that lead to the  
identification and prosecution of the offending dumper will be eligible to  
receive the reward. The $3,000 reward is intended to incentivize individuals to 
come forward with information leading to the apprehension of the illegal 
dumper. District Manager Rob Fleck stated, "We must protect our wastewater 
treatment plant and maintain the integrity of our Districts water resources. We 
encourage the public to help us in this critical endeavor.  If you see something, 
say something."  
 
Residents and businesses are reminded to dispose of waste responsibly 
through approved methods, such as recycling programs and hazardous waste 
disposal centers. Proper waste disposal not only safeguards the environment  
and public health but also helps maintain the efficient operation of essential 
infrastructure like the biological wastewater treatment plant.   
 
                     Tampering with Manholes or Pumper Trucks:  

               If you witness anyone attempting to open or tamper  
                with sewer manholes or pumper trucks dumping into  
                manholes. Take a photo and report it immediately.  
 

      Anyone with information regarding the illegal dumper is urged to contact  
 the local police or the Districts emergency line at 303-994-7572.  Let's work 
together to preserve the District’s water resources and ensure a clean and 

safe environment for all.  

   Reward Offered to Capture illegal  

    Dumper Threatening District's  

     Sewer System! 

With your January 2024 billing, you have the option to pay for one year of 

sewer service  during the first quarter and receive one month free. This has 

been offered by the District  for several years and, unfortunately this will 

be the last  time it is offered. Account must be current to qualify. The drainage fee is 

not discounted.  Instructions and amount for participating in the annual sewer payment 

fee are listed on your January statement.  Commercial and Industrial customers will 

need to contact the District to obtain the annual payment rate.   

 

Moving forward there are still several reasons to pay annually, which will remain an  

option.  Paying bills annually reduces the frequency of transactions, saving you time 

and effort. You won't need to remember to make payments every quarter, and you're 

less likely to incur late fees if you forget.   

     In this Issue:  

 ILLEGAL DUMPER 

 ANNUAL PAYMENT 

 PLANT UPGRADE 

 NEW WEBSITE 

     District  Calendar:  

 JANUARY 1ST NEW 
YEARS DAY  

(CLOSED) 

 JANUARY 15TH MARTIN 
LUTHER KING JR. DAY 

(CLOSED) 

 FEBRUARY 19TH 
PRESDIENTS DAY 

(CLOSED) 
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Trap the Grease! 

The District offers  

Free Bags. 

Simply pour  

slightly cooled cooking 

grease into the bag, and 

toss when full. 

Must Pickup @ our  

Administration Building.

BOARD MEETS 3:30 PM 
3RD THURSDAY OF 

EACH MONTH, UNLESS 
OTHERWISE POSTED. 

“Our mission is to protect public health by 
providing high-quality water reclamation 

through collection and treatment.” 

Plant Upgrade Report: 
Here at St. Vrain Sanitation District, we aim to  
protect public health by providing high-quality  
water reclamation through strategic and innovative 
treatment approaches. As such, we have reduced the 
phosphorus and nitrogen content in the effluent dramatically since the  
completion of our plant expansion, which wrapped up in March of 2023. 
One of our goals as a District has been to reduce the phosphorus levels to 
less than 0.7 mg/l (milligram per liter) and nitrogen (TIN less than 7mg/l), 
which we have successfully done, per our plant design, all within three 
months of start-up.    
 One major aspect of St. Vrains’ success lies within the optimization 
of the new screw presses, which converts the waste solids into a stable  
and beneficial organic material called Biosolids. (Biosolids are nutrient-rich 
fertilizers and soil amendments that are used to improve and maintain  
productive soils and stimulate plant growth.) With the fine-tuning and  
efficiency of these screw presses, the District is maximizing its ability to  
extract phosphorus from the process, and this is only the beginning. The  
District Staff’s efforts have proven so effective that we have even eliminated 
the need for coagulants in the treatment process, which enhances the  
District’s sustainability and treatment. St. Vrain Sanitation District strives to 
provide the highest standards in water quality reclamation, public health, 
and safety and will continue to do so in the future.  
  
Lead Operator, Taylor G… 

CONTACT US 
 
303.682.4693  
Customer Serv. 
 
303.776.9570 Main 
303-776-4639 Plant 
www.stvrainsdco.gov 
 
Administration Building:              
11307 Business Park  Circle 
Firestone, Colorado 80504 
 
Treatment Plant: 
6501 County Road 26 
Longmont, Colorado 80504 

The newly renovated website  
is up and running.   
 
Please visit us at 
www.stvrainsdco.gov      

Updated Website! New  Day 

& Time 

http://www.stsan.com/

